Cody Country Snowmobile Association Meeting Notes Sept 5th 2018

Meeting Called to order by Dustin Rosencrance. 10 Members Attended

The Treasure report was presented by Jenni Rosencranse. Jeremy Miller motioned to approve the treasure report. Motion 2nd by Kendal Baerg

Jenni Rosencrance brought up that the club would need to remove Levi Signor as the clubs second checking account signer. Levi moved to Lovell making it hard for him help with financial obligations that might come up locally in Cody. Dustin Rosencrance motioned for the removal of Levi Signor off the Cody Country Snowmobile Associations checking account. The club members approved the motion. Ed Higbie motioned that with the removal of Levi Signor that Kendal Baerg should be added as a 2nd signer on the checking account, to help with any financial obligations that might be needed. The club approved the motion.

New Business

Members will meet at the Crandall landfill, where the safety shelter is currently being held on Sept 16th, 2018 at 9:00 AM. This day will consist of filling up the safety shelter with firewood and performing any maintenance that might be needed on the shelter.

Expected maintenance:

- Fix Stove Handles
- Repair Door latch
- Sweep/clean
- Load with Firewood
- Distilled water for batteries
- Measure cabinet for possible storage of generator

After discussion Ed Higbie motioned that the club purchase a newer smaller portable generator for the safety shelter Brenda Miller 2nd the motion, the club approved the motion.

Looking towards future events there was a discussion as to what events the club should continue to provide and what possible events aren't working for the members. All new ideas are welcome please feel free to bring them to the next meeting for the club to discuss.

Benda Miller proposed that CCSA join the American Council of Snowmobiling, the membership is \$25.00. The Club approved the motion. For more information on the American Council of Snowmobiling here is their website link http://www.snowmobilers.org/

It was discussed by Dustin Rosencrance that the club go check out and look into following *Advocates for Multi-Use of Public Lands*. Their focus includes the organization of public support and the creation of a unified voice to maintain and protect public lands for all users. You can follow them on Facebook and learn more about them on their webpage at https://amplcommunity.org/

Future Events

Oct. 21_{st} 2019 @ 9:00 AM- Back Trail Cleanup / Combined with Hwy clean up. Meet at the old game check pull out (bottom turnout, on your right as you head up Chief Joseph HWY).

Next Meeting will be in the Oct. 3rd 2018 @ 6:30 PM